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Subject Oak Woodlands Planning/Oak Woodlands Ordinance

As home and property owners in EI Dorado County we are opposed to any action that would result in large
scale development. Removing natural old growth trees and native plants from our undeveloped areas is
an irreversible loss. It must stopped somewhere. Please do not allow it.
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